Russian
Orthodox Convent

Novo-Diveevo

Pycckui
[MpaBocnaBHbIN
HeHcKnn MoHacTbIpb
Hoso-[luseeso

Dlease join us for a Delmeni Luncheon

TO BENEFIT THE NOVO DIVEEVO RECEPTION HALL PROJECT

Zakuski, Siberian Pelmeni, Juice and Soda (beer and wine available for a nominal fee)

Chinese Raffle, Music and Entertainment

TTpocum noanepxaTb OTKpbITUE NPUXOACKOM
TpanesHoi B Hoeo-[Quseeeo!

Mocne BOCKpecHbIX /IuTypruii byayT nogasatbes obeapbl,
Kode 1 yaii.

Tak»Ke MOXHO 6y,D,ET 3aKa3blBaTb Tpane3y nocne KPectuH 1 Ha
NOMWHa/IbHble o6ep,b|.

Cut here=-============== === oo

Sunday February 9, 2014
1DM at OTRADA
385 &. Pascack Road, Chestnut Ridge, NY

Phone

Please help support the re-opening of the
Novo-Diveevo Reception Hall!

The Reception Hall will be the place to build a community around
the Church through functions such as lunches or coffee/tea after
Sunday Liturgy.

In addition, the Reception Hall will be a place where people can
host small, private events such as Christening or memorial
luncheons.

Adults: # Tickets @530  Children 6-12: # Tickets @ $10 Total enclosed $

5 and under free

| cannot attend but enclosed is my donation S

Please make checks out to Novo Diveevo and send order before January 30 to:

Novo Diveevo Convent
c/o Natasha Fedorowski
110 Blanchard Road, Stony Point, NY 10980

For questions, please contact Natasha at nfedorowski@aol.com or 845-304-7703

**Space is limited **  **All contributions are tax deductible**
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